
  
 

  

Dear St. John Family 

 

Welcome new and existing families to the St. John Elementary Catholic School 2021-22 school year!  

 

St. John School is a wonderful place to learn and grow.  Teachers, administrators, and support staff work together to 

ensure the needs of each child are being met, with the goal of preparing students for a lifetime of personal fulfillment 

and contribution to society.  To aid in fulfilling this goal, we rely on our single major fundraiser, where 100% of 

your donation goes directly to programs and tools for your child.  Continuing to make St. John an awesome place 

to be is our top priority! Traditionally our fundraiser has been tied to our Spooktacular Dance-a-thon but this 

year it will work a little differently. 

 

Our Donation Campaign will be available all year long and any donation amount is welcome! Even the smallest 

donation makes a difference, and all donation amounts are confidential. Our Goal for the 2021-22 School Year is 

$7500.  I will provide monthly updates as we work towards our goal. 

 

As the focus of St. John Catholic Elementary School is on developing the whole child, your participation enables us to 

focus on two main objectives: 

 

1) Support initiatives that enhance our children’s education and increase school pride 

2) Teach our children the value of investing in their school community and in their future 

 

In the past years, your generous donations have allowed the school to fund many school initiatives across all grade 

levels. Your support has enabled our school to buy computers, sporting equipment, recess equipment, field trips, guest 

speakers, and support for families in need to name a few.  

 

Donating is easy! Simply log in to your School Cash Online Account:  

1. https://hcdsb.schoolcashonline.com/ 

2. At the top right-hand corner, click on “Make a Donation.” 

3. Under “Fund Destination,” please ensure you select [ST. JOHN Burlington Elementary School]  

4. A tax receipt will be emailed directly to you. 

 

There is no deadline for donations this year but any donations received before December 31st and over $25 

will generate a tax receipt! 

 

St. John Catholic Elementary School has flourished since its inception because of the tremendous support of teachers, 

principals, support staff, and parents who, over the years, have contributed to making the educational experience both 

fun and rewarding.  

 

Thank you in advance for your contribution! 

Mrs. A. Barden 

Principal, ST. JOHN ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
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